
Notices for the week, 16th February, 2025 

1. Dear friends, we are already in the Year of the Jubilee 2025. The Bombay Arch-diocese 
has come out with a plan to circulate the blessed cross in all the parishes, with an 
inaugural program on Sunday, the 16th of February. This cross will be circulated to all 
the families or the communities of all the parishes of our Diocese. This program will go 
on throughout this year. All the related details of the same will be made known in the 
coming days.  
 

2. Dear friends, the parish clergy team already started the family blessings of our parish. 
They have already finished blessing families of some communities. As they come 
around vising and blessing your families, please make it a point to be present at home. 
If you are not interested in having the houses blessed, please inform your animators in 
advance.  

 
3. On Monday, the English prayer meeting will be led by Francis D’souza  and on Tuesday, 

the Marathi prayer meeting will be led by Fr Marshal Lopes.  
 

4. Parish priest will be away from the office from Sunday, the 16th of February, till Monday, 
the 24th of February. For all your spiritual needs, other Fathers will be available. Please 
co-operate.   

 

 
Thank you for your generous contribution.  God bless you all.      Parish Priest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


